

Bleakhouse Primary School

Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, West Midlands, B68 9DS

Tel: 0121 422 2841

Headteacher: Mr. J. E. Bates BEd (Hons) PGDipEd MA MEd NPQH FCIEA CEA

E-mail: headteacher@bleakhouse.sandwell.sch.uk

Website: www.bleakhouseprimary.school/

Monday 28th March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

We have arranged a trip for Year 6 on Wednesday 15th June to support our Summer Term topics.

This trip will involve your child visiting **Edgmond Hall** whereby they will participate in a variety of Physical Education activities, for example: orienteering in the outdoors, team building challenges and den building. We shall leave school at **9:00am**, travelling to Edgemond Hall by coach, and aim to arrive back at school at **3:15pm**.

Your child will need a packed lunch for this day. Please let us know if your child is entitled to free school meals and we can arrange for a packed lunch to be prepared for them.

Children will need to wear the **correct PE kit** that day, and depending on weather, appropriate footwear and waterproofs. There is no need for the children to bring in any spending money.

The total of this trip is £25 per pupil, however we are only asking for a £20 contribution as school will subsidise the rest. Unfortunately, the trip will not go ahead without sufficient parental contribution.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Parker	Miss Matthews
	Year 6 Edgmond Hall
I give permission for my child15 th June 2022.	in class 6 to go to Edgemond Hall on Wednesda
I have paid £20 on ParentPay.	
Please tick one box for your child's lunch	arrangements.
My child is entitled to free school meals and I	would like to order a packed lunch for this day.
I will provide my child with a packed lunch.	
Signed:	Date:











